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Bakerloo Branch 
National Union of Rail, Maritime & Transport Workers 

This week in 2010 saw the 2nd strike action to prevent the unlawful victimisation of 

our workmate. 

 

The Bakerloo Line’s General Manager- Mr Lance 

Ramsey informed passengers:  “A proposed strike 

by drivers belonging to the RMT Union may affect 

Bakerloo line services on Saturday. Trains will 

continue to run on the line but your journey may 

take longer”.- How wrong was he! 

 

Thousands of passengers who had made plans on 

the basis of this promise were let down as 

Bakerloo drivers shutdown the line.  

 

This was a clear message to management that we 

are prepared to stand together to stop managers 

picking off our drivers at will.  

 

For the first time ever the bakerloo line was shut 

down on a line issue. 

 

In the run up to the strike the mood of solidarity 

was infectious and drivers took courage and 

strength in their resolve to take action to defend 

their colleague. 

 


